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M E M O R A N D U M 
 
 
TO:  Public Service Commission of Utah 
 
FROM: Division of Public Utilities 
       Irene Rees, Director 
       Kent Evans, Manager, Customer Service and Water Section 
       Bruce Scott Moio, Utility Analyst 
 
RE:  In the Matter of the Application of WaterPro, Inc. For a Certificate of 
                      Convenience and Necessity as a Public Utility Rendering Culinary 
                      Water Services.  
  Docket No. 04-2443-01 
 
 
 
 
 The Utah Division of Public Utilities (Division) is currently working closely 
with Mr. Darrin Jensen, the CFO of WaterPro, Inc. to obtain the Company’s 2004 
financial information.  The Division has been advised by Mr. Jensen that this 
information is in the process of being finalized and will be supplied to the Division 
immediately upon completion, which will be approximately within 7 days from the 
date of this memorandum.  Once the Division has received these current 
financial records it will provide a final recommendation to the Commission on this 
application.  
 


